Announcement: Audio Files Now
Available

Here at al-Sidrah, we attempt to fulfill our goal of disseminating the fruits of the
Seminary through various means and media. Insha’allah we will be providing
access to various audio files including jum’ah khutbahs, interviews, and
occasional lectures, each of which contains unique information and insights.
These recordings will be available through both iTunes and Hipcast, which you
can access using the “Audio” link in the menu above. Jumu’ah khutbahs will be
available on a weekly basis, whereas interviews and the occasional lectures will
be more posted intermittently. These programs, we hope, will be of spiritual and
intellectual benefit to a wide audience.

If you have any requests or suggestions, say a particular topic you would like us
to explore through an interview, or a past lecture you would like to be made
available once again, please let us know. Thank you.
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